
Newsletter April 2018 

We hope you have all had a wonderful Easter holiday and we are all looking 
forward to the summer term. 

Please check the lost property box sitting on the special box shelf. There are lots 
of hats in the box, so if your child has lost a hat please look in the box. We will 
leave any lost property not claimed into the charity shop at the beginning of 
May. 

The nursery newsletters can be read on the Newcastle Primary School and 
Nursery Unit website. Dates of events are regularly updated on the calendar 
page and there are some photographs of nursery events on the website. Please 
check the website to keep up to date with upcoming events in Newcastle 
primary school and nursery unit. 

At the beginning of this term we will be looking for signs of spring, planting 
seeds and we hope to go for a little walk and a play in Island’s Park. Weather 
permitting, we will go to Island’s Park on Thursday 19th April.  

This term we also hope to have a birthday party in nursery on Friday 27th April. 
The children can come into nursery wearing dressing up clothes. We will have a 
special snack on this day to celebrate birthdays together. 

The afternoon class will begin “welcome time.” At the beginning of the session 
the children will sign in and then go to the story room to find out what is 
happening in nursery. On Wednesday 25th April “Music Monkeys” will visit the 
afternoon class, when we will learn some new songs together. 

I give permission for _______________ to walk to Island’s Play Park. 

Signature of parent _____________________ 

I am able to join my child on this trip Yes/No 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

 

 

 


